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Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 18-021 

Date 27 February 2018 
 

By Email 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1. In the (a)2015/16 and (b) 2016/17 financial year what was the budget on 

ingredients for patients’ meals provided in the hospital trust. Please provide this 

figure as a financial amount on ingredients only (no labour or preparation costs) 

per patient per day. 

 

We do not hold this information the Trust currently has a cook freeze patient meal 

system. The meals are prepared and cooked by a nominated external supplier, the 

meal is then frozen, and the Trust receives the meal in a ready-made state condition 

which only requires regenerating to the required temperature ready for patient 

consumption.  We are therefore unable to provide a financial breakdown of the 

ingredients within the meals. 

 

2. In the (a) 2015/16 and (b) 2016/17 financial year what was the most expensive 

restaurant bill claimed on expenses by any of the Trust's executives/ directors? 

Please state the name and address of the restaurant, how many people were 

dining, the date of the dinner and the job title of the director/executive who 

claimed the meal on expenses. 

 

We are unable to provide the requested information as it relates to one individual. In our 

view disclosure of information would breach the Data Protection Act. Therefore please 

find that Section 40 (2) exemption contained within the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 is engaged. Section 40 is the exemption for personal information. 

 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 
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Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1



